Cody Shooting Complex Board of Directors Meeting May 12, 2020

Due to the Covid-19 situation limiting people indoors, a Board of Directors ONLY meeting was held. It was called to order at 6pm. There were four Officers and seven Directors in attendance.

There being no April 2020 meeting held, the March 2020 minutes were approved unanimously.

Tiger held a youth shoot with 18 kids from Cody and Powell participating. They shot trap, skeet and sporting clays. Another shoot is being scheduled for May 30th.

Pete Kneip held a Long Range rifle shoot with 56 shooters participating.

Otis and Bob were planning on attending the Planning and Zoning Commission meeting regarding the Special Use Permit Application.

Saturday Night Trap Shoots are planned on the first and third Saturday of the month, weather permitting.

The meeting adjourned at 6:15pm.